
JH ELA and english 2

Mrs. Hightower 



Supplies
You will need: 

1 inch binder with dividers 

1 composition book 

notebook paper

pencils/pens

markers

glue sticks  



Rules 
Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Polite

Be Happy  



When you come in 
Got to your seat and get out everything that you need. 
(check the board) 

Get anything you need from table. 

Turn in any assignments or late work that you have. 

Get in your seat and begin SSR -7th English - work on your 
bell-ringer. 

You are expected to be in your seat for SSR or working on 
bell-ringer when the bell rings to begin class.  



SSR 
We will start each day with 10 minutes of SSR. 

You must have a book with you every single day. 

You can move from your seat for SSR time, as long as you are 
doing what you are suppose to do. 

For extra credit you can complete a book review after you 
have completed a book you read during SSR. 

A list of options will be posted online. - week 3 

This will be on your own time. There will not be any 
class time given to a book review. 



Daily and weekly schedule 
I will post what we are doing each day, along with what you 
will need each day. (I will be frustrated if you don’t get 
what you need BEFORE class begins.)

I will post a weekly schedule, along with homework and 
reminders for you. 

I will also send pictures of this in our class Remind. 
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Homework and weekly tests
You will not have homework every week. You will need to 
study outside of class, and you will occasionally have 
assignments to complete at home.  

You will have a weekly test over the skill(s) we cover in 
class along with vocabulary. 



Stations
You will have station work every Tuesday.

You will be given your station assignments at the beginning 
of each three week set. You must have all station work 
completed by the end of the three weeks.  

You will be assigned groups for station work, and your 
groups will rotate every three weeks. 



Turning in work 
You will put your work with your name and date on it in your 
class tray. 

The ONLY place work should be turned in is the tray for your 
class period. 



LATE WORK 
HANDBOOK POLICY: 

● 1 day late assignments will receive a maximum grade of 70

● 2 days late assignments will receive a maximum grade of 50

● More than two days late assignments will be assigned a 
zero



Absent?
If you are absent, check the board for what you missed. (It 
is your responsibility to get work that you missed. I will 
not hunt you down or give it to you.)

You are given the same number of days you are absent to 
complete the work you missed. Anything turned in after that 
number of days will be counted as late. 

(If you miss for a prolonged amount of time, I will work 
with you to make a plan to get caught up.)



Need supplies? 
I have notebook paper and pens and pencils on the back 
counter. 

I am here to help you with anything you need - just ask. 



Leaving class
DO NOT start packing up before the bell, unless I tell you 
to do so. 

The bell doesn't dismiss you. I will tell you when you can 
leave. 

You must clean up your desk and the area including the floor 
around your desk before leaving the class. 



Tutorials 
Set by appointment - we can work around your schedule. You 
have to let me know in advance. 



Questions? 
I am really excited for this year! 


